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Transport for NSW is rolling out new technology to upgrade Sydney’s rail network and introducing 

modern signalling systems as part of the Digital Systems Program. 

A new Digital Systems Facility will be built at the existing Chullora Rail Centre. The facility will enable 

the Digital Systems Program to undertake integration testing of the new digital systems components 

prior to implementation on the operational railway. Novo Rail, on behalf of Transport for NSW, will 

relocate existing power poles, wires and rail infrastructure on the site in preparation for construction 

of the new facility.  

Upcoming construction activities 

From Tuesday 28 January until Tuesday 11 February we will complete underground service 

investigations within the rail corridor and Chullora Rail Centre, between 7am and 6pm weekdays. 

These activities relate to power supply services within the rail corridor only and will not affect power 

at residential or commercial properties. 

In February we will commence replacement of power poles and wires within and adjoining the rail 

corridor.  

The construction activities associated with this work include: 

 Establishing a site compound within the Chullora Rail Centre, located between Hume 

Highway and Worth Street 

 Identifying and locating underground services 

 Installing a new underground power cable 

 Excavating in preparation for the installation of new power poles 

 Installing a new substation on Worth Street to meet future power distribution requirements. 

What you may notice 

Construction equipment  

Equipment to be used includes cherry pickers, excavators, street sweeper, mobile cranes, 

generators, vacuum trucks, chainsaw, work vehicles, and various hand and power tools. 

Transport for NSW is committed to minimising noise impacts on the community. We switch off 

equipment when it is not being used, place equipment as far away from properties as possible and 

monitor our work activities to make sure noise levels are being managed effectively.    
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Keeping the community informed  

If you would like to speak with project team about this work, please contact us through the details 
provided below. Thank you for your understanding during this work. 

Site location 
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